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    ‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ – Ofsted October 2018 

 

 

Tuesday 9th February 2021 

 

Re: Pupils in school following February Half Term holiday 2021. 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Thank you all for your continued support through this difficult time. I want to update you on plans 

following the February Half Term holiday 2021. 

We currently await further news from the DFE regarding plans following the break and therefore will 

continue with the numbers presently in school until 8th March.  As soon as we have further advice we 

will share this with you to make plans going forward. We are therefore, currently unable to take 

additional pupils in school. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term with all the work you have 

supported your child/ young person to complete. The class teams are working hard to keep in touch 

with all pupils and families during this time to maintain teaching and learning for pupils both in school 

and at home. 

If you have any concerns you would like to discuss further please do not hesitate to call. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Gill Wilson 
Head teacher 
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